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A weekly update for children 

Message from Mrs. Paterson to the pupils 
Hello Team, 
 
People in the news keep talking about schools all the time and wondering how 
quickly things will be ordinary again with all children able to go to school. The 
government has sent lots of information and new rules to all schools about how 
they should be organised as part of the plan to stop lots of people from catching 
and spreading coronavirus.  
 
All the adults in school are working very hard to find ways of making everything 
work with the new rules. The children who are coming to school are working very 
hard to stick to the new plans and we are all making more plans for when more 
children can come back to school. 
 
We miss you all and school will be better for everyone when everyone can be 
here learning. In the meantime, below is a picture of someone whom you all 
know well and watch every year when she makes her nest in the oddest place. 
And look how the willow arch and dome have grown; I am sure you have too! 
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